Parx Stall Application
Fall/Winter 2020 — 2021

Horsemen:

Please be aware of the following concerning the Parx Stall Application for the Fall/Winter 2020-2021
Meet: ‘

1) Stall Applications are due Wednesday, September 30
2) Stalls will not be granted to:
i) Turf Horses
ii) Horses that do not fit the Parx racing program
3) For horses going to Turning for Home:
i) Paperwork for Turning for Home horses must be submitted by Wednesday, September 15

4) Horses that are: being retired, transferred, or that need time off; must be off the grounds by Thursday,
October1-

5) Horses that run “out of town” for two (2) consecutive starts, WITHOUT RACING OFFICE PERMISSION,
will not be allowed to return to the Parx stable area until:

i) The horse is entered to race at Parx

ii) The horse is in the body of a race

iii) The horse will be allowed to ship in on race day

iv) The horse will be allowed to stay on Parx grounds if the horse runs in said race

a) If the horse is scratched, the horse will need to leave Parx grounds

6) Owners will be limited to having horses with a maximum of three (3) Parx based trainers
7) Stalls are not to be used for storage
8) Report any stalls that need to be repaired to Stall Superintendent, Donna Servis

9) A very limited amount of ponies will be granted stalls in the stable area. If stalls are needed in a barn
for Thoroughbreds, ponies will need to move to the Pony Barn or leave the track

10) Trainers must keep all their empty stalls together



